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BOROUGH OF GETTYSBURG
ADAMS COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA
59 East HiGH STREET
GETTYSBURG, PA 17325

77-334-1160
Francis 1. Linn, Mayor Jean E. Simpson, President, Council
Charles W. Sterner, Treasurer Jay R. Schmitt, Sr., Vice President
and Borough Manager Sara L. Weaver, Borough Secretary

Donald G. Oyler, Borough Solicitor

PUBLIC HEARING
BOROUGH -OF GETTYSBURG
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT

L4

On Wednesday, March 30 at 7:30 P.M. the Borough of Gettysburg
will hold a public hearing to receive comments on the proposed use of
$159,015 in Community Development Block Grant funds for the "CDBG"
Fiscal Year 1994. Since 1984, the Borough has received over one
million dollars in "CDBG" funds, which have been spent primarily on
housing projects.

The purpose of this hearing is to receive preliminary requests
from agencies for funds. and to receive comments from the public on
Proposed projects or others which they believe should be funded. There
will also be a discussion of the "National Objectives" of the CDBG
Program, the types of projects that are potentially eligible, and a
review of previous and current Projects that have received CDBG
asgistance. A second public hearing will be held by Borough Council on
Monday, April 11 at 7:00 P.M.

The public is urged to attend, and to comment on past or present
use of CDBG funds. For further information, contact:

Dr. Walter L. Powell, Grants Manager

Borough of Gettysburg

59 East High Street

Gettysburg, Pa. 17325

Telephone: (717) 334-1160
g ;e ;
Written comments will alzo be accepted, and can be sent to the above
address.

Francis I. Linn, Mayor
March 21, 1994
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